CITY OF SPRINGFIELD DPW

PUBLIC NOTICE

UNION STREET AT MAPLE STREET INTERSECTION
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

The City of Springfield Department of Public Works is in the process of re-designing the intersection
of Maple Street and Union Street. As part of the process, a public information meeting is being held
to seek feedback on improvements.

The meeting will be held at the:

South End Community Center
99 Marble Street, Springfield, MA. 01105

Tuesday, April 16" beginning at 6pm

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Please Contact
Andrew Krar, PE, City Engineer
413-784-4884 akrar@springfieldcityhall.com




